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From: Kendall Clydsdale
Sent: Tuesday, 20 May 2025 8:52 AM
To: Nicole Brewer
Cc: Callum Firth; Margaret Mason
Subject: Valley of the Winds - Questions from the Commission Panel.

Hi Nicole, 
  
Thank you for providing a copy of the Valley of the Winds Peer Review – EIS Noise Assessment (Peer Review), 
dated 11 October 2022 which accompanied your correspondence dated 1 May 2025 to the Commission. 
 
The Commission Panel requests that the Department please provide its consideration of the Peer Review’s 
statements relating to: 

 section 3.1 of the Applicant’s Noise Impact Assessment (NIA) concerning ground absorption conditions; 
and 

 section 5.3 of the NIA concerning low-frequency noise. 
  
Please contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Kendall Clydsdale | Principal Case Manager  
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW 
Suite 15.02 Level 15 135 King Street Sydney NSW 2000  

  |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au  
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